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Cherlin received an opportunity
to expand her horizons beyond
Puerto Lempira. She had an
amazing experience from first
time flying, visiting a movie
theater, shopping at the mall and
Walmart, and making new
friends. She met with other
Miskito girls who have chosen
the same nursing field. Cherlin
was able to see a large hospital
and how health care works
outside of Puerto Lempira. Thank
you so much to the generous
donations and loving sponsors
who made this possible for her.
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This summer has been extremely busy and far from ordinary!
"God doesn't call the equipped, he equips the called” We are so
grateful for these teams and all that has been accomplished.

Sami recently had a doctor
appointment in San Pedro Sula. He
was able to see a specialist about his
hips, which X-rays showed that he
has hip dysplasia. He was casted to
await for surgery, which is scheduled
to take place in September. Thank
you for the generous support from
CrossFire Church of Slidell, who
made this trip possible. Please be in
prayer for Sami, Linda, and all who
give care to him during this time.

We are currently raising funds for his surgery and we are
grateful for any support!
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Community Outreach!

God is so Great and we are truly blessed with our Family, The Heights
Church from Cleburne, Texas. They worked on repairs to our swing set,
doors, roof, painting our kitchens, and did an amazing job of cleaning and
organizing the Mercy & Grace preschool. They took their team out into our
neighborhood to share food bags and the love of Christ. These are
relationships and connections that are life changing. Thank you for the
impact you've had in our lives and hearts!
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A Huge Thank You goes out to New
Direction Community Church from
Wilmington, NC. Your congregation
and awesome mission team have made
our home safer and efficient! Check
out our phase 2 of fencing (footers,
concrete and metal post all the way
around). We are loving the new sinks
and sidewalk! You guys are a blessing
to us, many Thanks and lots of love for
all your hard work and donations!

Our Family and Community were blessed with a visit from Bethel UMC (Midland, NC) summer team. A
3 day clinic held at Mama Tara's opened the doors to feed and medically care for over 1,600 people.
Coming from the villages of Puerto lempira, Mistruk, Bengk, Auka, Tipi Lalma, Yahura Bila, Kiaykira,
Usibila, Uji and the frontier of Nicaragua. They received a meal, clothing, glasses and 190 food bags were
given. Also 40 of our family children received teeth cleaning. Along with their 16 member team, 6
Honduran doctors, Military, Police, 4 Pastors and the Mama Tara employees, God’s love and grace was
shared with all. A Huge Thank you to Bethel UMC and your team members!!!



